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INSTRUCTIONAL BULLETIN NO. 13-21 
 

Regarding Technical Studies Cover Letter 
 

PURPOSE: This Instructional Bulletin adds a new cover letter for the designer to attach to the 
plans when submitting for Technical Studies. 
 
Effective immediately, Section 3-410.03 is added to the Design Guidelines.  Projects that have 
already submitted plans for Technical Studies are exempt. 

 
 

3-410.03  TECHNICAL STUDIES COVER LETTER 
 
 The designer shall attach the Project Description Form to the plans when submitting plans 
to Environmental Division NEPA Section for technical studies (PPRM Activity 365).   
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http://www.tdot.state.tn.us/Chief_Engineer/assistant_engineer_design/design/DGpdf/NEPA_Letter.pdf
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